
From:   
Sent: 01 March 2023 08:56 
To: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Rock Common - Extension of time request 
 
 

**EXTERNAL** 
 
Good morning Chris 
 
On behalf of the applicants please accept this email as agreement to extend the period for 
determination until 19 May 2023. 
 
To update you, our hydro consultant has almost completed his response to the Council’s 
consultant’s comments on water neutrality (he is currently gathering historic use evidence from 
various water meters) whilst our highways consultant has discussed the access with WSCC Highways 
and (as I understand it) come to an agreed position. So, almost there! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mick 
 
M G Metcalfe  
LLB (Hons] DipArb FRICS 
 
M: 07712 779525 
On 28 Feb 2023 at 14:32 +0000, Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk>, wrote: 

Hi Mick, 

Given we’re still awaiting some response from consultees and also the updated Water Neutrality 
information, I would be grateful if you could agree with me an extension of time until 19th May 
2023.    

Kind regards, 

Chris Bartlett 

Principal Planner, Planning Services, Highways, Transport and Planning Directorate 

West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19 
1RQ 
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